May 30, 1947

Dr. L. W. Stephenson U. S. National Museum, Room 331. Washington, D. C.

Dear Doctor Stoppingon:

George Washington University in Washington, D. C., is looking for a professor paleontology, and my name has been suggested to the president. I am making a formal application and am taking the liberty of giving you as a reference. I hope it will not inconvenience you, if you are asked for an opinion. Of course, I hope for your active support.

Manka.

Sincerely yours,

H. B. Stenzel

HBS:18